STOWEY SUTTON PARISH COUNCIL

Minutes of the Annual General Meeting held in the Methodist Hall on the 18th May 2011.
Present: Councillor Betton (Chairman), Councillors A Thornhill, R Brewer and K Tatham. There were four parishioners present.

1. APOLOGIES
Councillor J K Knibbs.
2. SIGNING DECLARATION OF ACCEPTANCE OF OFFICE FORMS

The four Councillors each signed the appropriate Declaration of Acceptance of Office forms. It was proposed by Councillor Thornhill, seconded by Councillor Tatham and unanimously agreed that Councillor Knibbs should sign the appropriate Declaration of Acceptance of Office form by the close of the meeting in July 11.
3. ELECTION OF CHAIRMAN
Councillor Betton was proposed by Councillor Thornhill, seconded by Councillor Tatham and unanimously agreed. Councillor Betton duly signed the appropriate Declaration of Acceptance of Office of Chairman of the Parish Council.

4. ELECTION OF VICE CHAIRMAN
Councillor Brewer was proposed by Councillor Thornhill, seconded by Councillor Betton and unanimously agreed. Councillor Brewer duly signed the appropriate Declaration of Acceptance of Office of Vice Chairman of the Parish Council.

5. ELECTION OF WORKING PARTIES
Finance:

Responsible Financial Officer: Councillor Knibbs was proposed by Councillor Betton, seconded by Councillor Tatham and unanimously agreed.
Councillors Betton, Tatham and Mrs Balmforth.

These were proposed by Councillor Thornhill, seconded by Councillor Tatham and unanimously agreed.

Footpaths:

Councillors Thornhill, Tatham and Mrs Balmforth.

These were proposed by Councillor Thornhill seconded by Councillor Tatham and unanimously agreed.

Planning:

Councillors Mrs Balmforth, Thornhill, Betton and Brewer.

These were proposed by Councillor Thornhill seconded by Councillor Tatham and unanimously agreed.

Public Open Spaces and Safety:
Councillors Brewer, Tatham, and Thornhill.
These were proposed by Councillor Thornhill, seconded by Councillor Tatham and unanimously agreed.

6. REPRESENTATIVE ON PARISH COUNCILS AIRPORT ASSOCIATION
Councillor Thornhill volunteered and was proposed by Councillor Tatham, seconded by Councillor Betton and unanimously agreed.

7. REPRESENTATIVE ON TEGG CHARITY
Councillor Mrs Balmforth agreed to continue in this role.
8. APPOINTMENT OF INTERNAL AUDITOR
Mr A Dyson has kindly volunteered to continue in this role and was proposed by Councillor Thornhill, seconded by Councillor Tatham and unanimously agreed.

The meeting closed at 7.45pm.
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